
 
 

Effective Wednesday, September 29, 2021, at 12:01 AM, the Broward County Aviation Department plans 
to reopen the Employee Parking Lot at 2755 SW 42nd Street to serve employees at Fort Lauderdale-
Hollywood International Airport (FLL) as it did before the COVID-19 pandemic. FLL will discontinue 
employee parking in the Cypress garage at the same time.  
 
 

Why? 
 Passenger demand for onsite parking has returned as more people travel in 2021 

 Faster-than-expected passenger growth in 2021 has led to the temporary use of the Employee Parking 
Lot for overflow guest parking, however FLL travelers prefer onsite parking 

 Resuming off-site Employee Parking Lot operations will return nearly 2,750 more spaces to the  
Cypress Garage’s inventory, which will serve to enhance the airport guest experience  

 FLL temporarily relocated employee parking to the Cypress Garage in March 2020 as part of cost-
saving measures to combat the devastating impacts of the pandemic as travel demand fell 
dramatically  

 
 

Shuttle Service    
 

 FLL’s fleet of new fuel-efficient shuttles will operate on the 
employee lot route 

 The air-conditioned buses offer comfortable seating and are 
ADA-accessible 

 Buses will be identified as Lot 1 or Lot 2 and will only go to their 
designated lot  

 Two employee bus stops are located on FLL’s upper-level 
roadway, one between Terminals 1 and 2, and the other 
between Terminals 3 and 4  

 The buses will run 24 hours a day, seven days a week, with a 
ten-minute headway time 

 
 

Security 
 A security fence surrounds the Employee Parking Lot, and the area is well lit 

 A dedicated security officer, shuttle bus supervisor, and parking staff will patrol the lot 

 Each bus is equipped with interior and exterior security cameras 
 

 

For More Information  

Visit the Airport Employees page at the bottom of fll.net or send an email to: 
FLLParkingShuttle@broward.org 
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